
 

 

 

 

2 February 2018 

On Wednesday, 31 January 2018, guests were 

entertained and inspired at a breakfast presentation by 

Bishops Parent, Dr Michael Mol. 

 

The event was part of a 2017 Grade 11 Parent fundraiser 

and Dr Mol generously donated all proceeds of the event 

to the Hamilton Mvelase Bursary Fund.  Our heartfelt 

thanks go out to Dr Michael Mol, Debbie Coombe and 

her team and of course everyone who supported the 

event.   

 

To view photos of Dr Mol’s breakfast presentation, 

please see here. 

 

We wish to thank the following people for their extreme generosity to the 175 Campaign: 

 Simon Peile (1979F) & Magda Wierzycka 

 Anthony Gibson (1973S) 

 Gavin and Tess Joubert  

We also wish to sincerely thank the following families and businesses for their contributions 

to the 2018 HMBF Extra Term Initiative: 

 John & Liesel Green  

 Deon & Vanessa Hofmeyr 

 Sygnia Asset Management 

 Gordon & Nina Traill 

 Kevin & Belinda Williams 

 Bruce & Fiona Stewart (Gallo Images (Pty) Ltd 

 Russell and Tracey Boltman 

 The Flax Family 

 The Diamond Fund 

The HMBF Extra Term Initiative is an investment in a boy’s future.  The beneficiaries have 

been selected because Bishops recognises something special in them and is confident that an 

excellent education could provide an opportunity to change the circumstance of a talented 

boy.  In the words of the great Nelson Mandela, “Education is the most powerful weapon, 

which you can use to change the world.”   

This programme offers voluntary mentorship opportunities - for more information, please 

contact Nikki Matthew at the Bishops Trust Office. 

 

https://trust.bishops.org.za/the-hamilton-mvelase-bursary-fund/
http://community.bishops.org.za/photo/album/show?id=4971230%3AAlbum%3A352825&xg_source=activity
mailto:nmatthews@bishops.org.za

